
4 YEAR OLD PRESCHOOL
Here’s The Scoop!

Week of Dec 7th, 2020
 

IB Corner

Reminders To Parents

Contact Info:
Mrs. Lutovsky: clutovsky@stlukeshoreline.org
Miss. Anneliese: asmyth@stlukeshoreline.org 
St. Luke Phone #: (206) 542-1133

Curriculum
Alphabet Box: Please bring your Alphabet Box on Friday 12/11. 

The letter this week is J.  

Reading: We will finish up the La Tortuga curriculum unit and 

the finished worksheets will go home this week. 

Religion: In our Religion lesson this week we will learn about 

Advent. The children will learn that at Advent, we prepare to 

celebrate the birth of Jesus. 

Report card Envelopes
Please sign and return your child’s Report Card envelope at 

your earliest convenience. You may keep the report card at 

home. 

Book fair 
The virtual book fair will run until December 7th and all orders 

over $25 have free shipping. Thank you for supporting our St 

Luke Library. Click link below: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stlukeschool15 

Mass
Parents, there will be a virtual Mass honoring the Immaculate 

Conception on Tuesday 12/8 at 9:30 AM via Facebook. Please 

join if you can. 

Noon Release 
Friday, December 18th all students must be 

picked up by noon. 

Christmas Break 
Update
The week of January 4th has now become an 

asynchronous learning week. We will be returning 

to in-person the week of January 11th. Look for 

more information that will be sent home 

December 18th. 

IB Attribute for 
december:

Knowledgeable 

We know lots of things.


